
Share your views on press regulation 

I am writing to inform you that the Press Recognition Panel (PRP) has launched a 

public call for information to gather views on press regulation in the UK. 

The PRP was created in 2014 following the Leveson Inquiry into the culture, 

practices, and ethics of the press in the light of criminal activity by some news 

publishers, including phone hacking. 

The PRP is part of the system of regulatory oversight intended to protect the 

interests of the public and provide access to redress for journalistic malpractice 

whilst also ensuring the freedom of the press. 

Our Royal Charter requires us to report annually on how well the system is working. 

In producing our independent report, we would like to consider the full range of 

perspectives of people interested in and affected by our work. 

Please see our Call for Information document for further information. 

The call for information closes on 3 December 2021. I hope you will share your views 

with us. 

 

https://pressrecognitionpanel.us12.list-manage.com/track/click?u=de0b531c194b156048bfd098b&id=bb25975e7c&e=5f2b41d632

